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13th Annual NCPHS Gala Sets 
New Fundraising Record

The historic St. Francis Yacht Club was the site of an unforgettable evening 
on October 6, as 246 residents, supporters, board members, and staff 
gathered together for the thirteenth annual NCPHS Gala. Hosted by 

The Sequoias San Francisco, the festive soirée by the Bay raised a record-setting 
$173,000 for NCPHS’ Community Services programs for area seniors in need. 

[continued inside]

SIGNATURE EVENT RAISES $173,000 FOR NCPHS COMMUNITY SERVICES
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“This year’s Gala was a truly 
memorable evening. I was 
overwhelmed by the support and 
enthusiasm for our community 
services programs,”  
 
said Special Events Associate Jenna Graber, who 
organized the event in collaboration with the Sequoias 
San Francisco Gala Committee.  

Jazz standards from the Tom Shaw Trio opened the 
Gala on a warm, sophisticated note as guests enjoyed 
cocktails, hors d’oeuvres, and sparkling conversation by 
the club’s waterside terrace. Later, NCPHS President 
and CEO David Berg and Senior Services for Northern 
California Executive Director Judy Loura drew the 
winning tickets for this year’s raffle prizes, which 
included a travel voucher, fine dining gift certificates, 
and an evening at the San Francisco Symphony. 

After a gourmet dinner and dessert enhanced by breath-
taking panoramic Bay views, guests raised their paddles 
for a live auction and Fund-a-Need appeal, bringing in 
$19,050 for NCPHS Community Services programs. 
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Auction items included a week in Puerto Vallarta, paint-
ings by artist Jim Murphy, and special dinner packages 
for ten. Following the auction, the band struck up more 
classic tunes as guests headed to the dance floor to cele-
brate the evening’s success.

“How exciting it was to see this show 
of support for our nonprofit activities 
from the residents of all of NCPHS’s 
communities,” 

said David Jamison, Board Chair of NCPHS and 
SSNC who also served as this year’s Gala Chair. 
	
Thank you to everyone who attended the Gala for sup-
porting our mission to enrich the lives of older adults 
throughout the Bay Area. We hope to see you at next 
year’s Gala!



For 25 years, the NCPHS Omega Circle has recognized 
individuals who are leaving a dollar amount or percent-
age of their estate to Senior Services of Northern Cali-

fornia (SSNC) or have named SSNC as the beneficiary of their 
IRA or life insurance policy.  Members of the Omega Circle 
are listed separately in the NCPHS annual report, invited to 
our annual recognition event, and treated to a special luncheon 
hosted by the President and CEO. 
	 By naming SSNC in your will or living trust or naming 
SSNC as the beneficiary or your IRA or life insurance, you are 
helping to ensure the future of the Tomorrow Fund in your 
community.  Other planned gifts to consider are Charitable 
Annuity Trusts or Charitable Remainder Trusts. If you would 
like more information about making a planned gift, please 
contact Judy Loura at jloura@ncphs.org or (415) 202-7805.

What is the Omega Circle?
by Judy Loura, Executive Director,  
Senior Services for Northern California

Thank You

AUDIO/VISUAL
Anonymous • Betty McDonald • Yasuko Nakajima  

Sue Parsell • Irene Young • Richard & Peggy Mitchell
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to our generous Gala sponsors

Your Car Can Help Seniors 
in Your Community

Do you have a car you no 
longer drive? Perhaps 
you’ve been thinking 

about selling it, but placing the ad 
and meeting with potential buyers 
is too expensive and risky.
	 Donating your car to Senior 
Services for Northern California 
(SSNC) is a simple, no-hassle alternative. When you donate 
your car to SSNC, it is auctioned to our staff, residents, Board 
and friends. We start the bidding at Blue Book value. You get a 
tax deduction for the final sale price of your vehicle!
	 It’s quick and easy to donate your vehicle to SSNC. Plus, 
you get to choose where the proceeds go. For example, you can 
designate the funds to the Tomorrow Fund, Community Ser-
vices, or the Unrestricted Fund. It’s a true “win-win” situation.
	 We handle all the DMV paperwork, so the process is fast 
and worry-free. Consider donating your car to SSNC. You will 
not only help yourself, you’ll help others.  
	 If you have a car you would like to donate, contact Scott 
Metzger at (415) 351-3601 or smetzger@ncphs.org.

There’s still time to get a tax deduction for 2015!

COCKTAIL SPONSOR 
Union Bank  

AUCTION SPONSORS 
Hanson Bridgett • Nelson T. Lewis Construction • Sodexo

PATRONS  
Cahill Contractors • Morgan Stanley c/o Kathy 

Prestigiacomo • PricewaterhouseCoopers

FRIENDS 
Alpha Restoration & Waterproofing Inc. • Buck Consultants 

C. J. Reed Construction • Dodge & Cox • Dome Construction  
Floortex Design • Kokoro • Morrison Senior Living  

Resource Design Interiors • Wells Fargo Insurance Services 

SUPPORTERS
All Industrial Electric Supply • American Century 

Armstrong Carpet & Linoleum Co. • BlackRock • Everest 
Waterproofing & Restoration, Inc. • Fong & Chan Architects 

Gauger & Associates • Greenbrier Development • Janus 
Capital Group • Lord Abbett • Marina Continental Light & 
Shade, Inc. • Mueller Prost • Pallavicini Painting • ProTech 

Security Services • RFJ Meiswinkel Company • Rhyne 
Design SGPA Architecture and Planning • Sierra Electric 

Company  United California Glass & Door • VOYA

CONTRIBUTORS
Ashfield Capital Partners • C. R. Reichel Engineering 

Communications Strategies

DRINKS ON THE HOUSE
Jim Coran

HORS D’OEUVRES
David & Gerri Berg

DECORATIONS
Elizabeth Ross 

WINE CORKAGE
James & Sarah Coker • Jean Fisher • Jack & Sallie Jorgenson  

Pearl Anne Seipp • John & Leslie Woodward 

ENTERTAINMENT
Don Davis • Cynthia Joe • Barbara Roumiguiere 

DANCE FLOOR
Mary Boyer • Robin Daly • David & PJ Jamison  

Michael & Mary May • Ruth Nolte • Casper & Helen Offutt   
B. J. Sorensen • Phil & Nancy Placier

TRANSPORTATION
Alan & Janet Coleman • Irene Epstein • Walter & Jan Ferris 

Wilma Hall • Lang & Charmian Hilleary Barbara McCullough 
Gary Ogburn • Ann Preston • Hilda Richards • Kathleen Skeels 

PHOTOGRAPHY
Anonymous • Paul & Becky Carroll • Kathie Cheatham  

Herbst Foundation, Inc. • Alice Daniels • Neal McNamara



Upgrades Unveiled at Western Park Apartments, 
Town Park Towers Remodel Begins in November

Renovations on the Rise
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This April, residents, staff, and special guests 
gathered at Western Park Apartments (WPA) 
for a ribbon-cutting ceremony to celebrate 

the building’s official re-opening after an extensive 
15-month renovation project. WPA’s new look 
includes a modern reception area, new offices, library, 
multi-purpose room, computer room, art studio, and 
rooftop gardens—plus new kitchens and bathrooms in 
many apartments. 
	 WPA’s new look offers a preview of changes to 
come at Town Park Towers (TPT), our next affordable 
housing community scheduled for renovations. “What 
we’re experiencing at WPA is a re-igniting of an already 
vibrant community,” said Janet Howley, Vice Presi-
dent of Affordable Housing and Community Services. 
“Residents are using the updated spaces for all sorts 
of activities, from Tai Chi and ping pong in the new 
multi-purpose room to online research in the computer 
lab. They’re even more active and engaged. We expect 
this will also be true for TPT after their renovations are 
complete.”
	 Construction at TPT is scheduled to begin this No-
vember. New windows, paint, and balcony repairs will 
give the 42-year-old TPT a fresh new exterior. Other 
updates include a computer room, dedicated resident 
meeting room, exercise room, staff room, new appli-
ances, new HVAC, and solar panels. Each of TPT’s 216 
units will receive an updated kitchen, new paint, lights, 
and flooring. Twenty-two apartments will be converted 
into ADA-compliant units. 
	 These projects are another way NCPHS is respond-
ing to the needs and preferences of the seniors we serve. 
“These improvements are part of our commitment to 
provide residents and staff with a safe, attractive envi-
ronment,” said Yumiko Westland, Director of Facili-
ties. 

A New Way to Give: Online!
Now it’s easier than ever to help older adults in our community. With just a click 
of a button, you can make a safe, secure online donation to Senior Services for 
Northern California. Learn more:

www.SeniorServicesNorCal.org/donate

Did you know that a 60 year old requires twice as much light as a 25 year old? New paint 
and lighting in WPA’s hallways offer improved illumination for residents.

WPA’s updated reception area creates a welcoming first impression.

BEFORE AFTER

BEFORE AFTER

WPA’s expanded art room features new window coverings which cut glare while still let-
ting in light. Residents can easily access the outdoor plaza to set up easels and paint.

BEFORE AFTERBEFORE AFTER

Kate Hartley (Mayor’s Office of Housing and Community Development), Merle Malakoff (Citi 
Community Capital), SF Board of Supervisors President London Breed, WPA resident Terry 
Irwin, and NCPHS President & CEO David Berg at WPA’s ribbon-cutting ceremony.



Connections

FROM THE DESK OF DAVID BERG, NCPHS PRESIDENT & CEO

Making a Difference

The festivities, food, and fellowship at this year’s NCPHS Gala Benefit were all memora-
ble. But what made the thirteenth annual Gala truly an evening to remember was the 
outpouring of support for NCPHS Community Services programs.

 Each year, NCPHS Community Services programs help more than 10,000 Bay Area seniors 
maintain their health, remain independent, and stay engaged in society. The WellElder pro-

gram enables low-income seniors in our affordable housing communities to access health services 
and health education programs. AARP Experience Corps® Marin matches older adult volun-

teer tutors with low performing students in grades K-3 at eight schools in Marin County. The San Francisco Senior 
Center offers noon meals, classes, programs, and social services to older adults at its Aquatic Park and Downtown 
Centers. And NCPHS social services programs connect hundreds of low-income seniors with health, financial, and 
other support services. These Community Services programs enable our mission to extend into the greater Bay Area 
community, creating a lasting positive impact on older adults.  

Because of your support of the Gala and our Community Services programs, NCPHS can continue to enrich and 
improve the lives of older adults from all economic levels and cultural backgrounds. Thanks to all of you—residents, 
donors, staff, Board, and vendors— for helping to make a difference in the lives of the seniors we serve. 

Please write to us if you do not wish to receive fundraising requests supporting NCPHS in the future.

Northern California
Presbyterian Homes and Services
Home Office
1525 Post Street
San Francisco, CA 94109
(415) 202-7800
Eastern Park Apartments
711 Eddy Street
San Francisco, CA 94109
(415) 776-0114
The Sequoias-Portola Valley
501 Portola Road
Portola Valley, CA 94028
(650) 851-1501
The Sequoias-San Francisco
1400 Geary Boulevard
San Francisco, CA 94109
(415) 922-9700
The Tamalpais
501 Via Casitas
Grennbrae, CA 94904
(415) 461-2300
Town Park Towers
60 North Third Street
San Jose, CA 95112
(408) 288-8750
Western Park Apartments
1280 Laguna Street
San Francisco, CA 94115
(415) 922-5436
The Woods
43300 Little River Airport Road
Little River, CA 95456
1(800) GO-WOODS

is published by Northern
California Presbyterian Homes
and Services, Inc. on a periodic
basis for its residents, Boards,

supporters, employees and friends.

David Jamison 
Chair, Board of Directors

David Berg
President & CEO,

Northern California Presbyterian
Homes and Services, Inc.

Judith W. Loura
Executive Director,

Senior Sevices for Northern California

 

NCPHS Community Services
1525 Post Street 
San Francisco, CA 94109
(415) 351-3641

 Visit us online at www.ncphs.org


